
Spring Term 

A reminder that the children 

return to school on Tuesday 8th 

January 2019 and the school day 

starts at 8.55am 

 

 

CHRISTMAS 

At last the 21st December has arrived!  We 

have had an amazingly busy half term but the 

children have had a lovely time with all our 

Christmas festivities.  Can we just say a huge 

thank you to all the Staff who have worked so 

hard preparing what we hope you agree, were 

two absolutely amazing Christmas 

Performances.  A further huge thank you goes 

to the PTA members and to all our brilliant 

volunteers for their help and support.  We 

couldn’t have done it without you.   

We hope you all have a wonderful Christmas 

and a very Happy New Year. 

 

21st  December 2018 

 

 

 
 

 

 

This Week’s Teacher Awards 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Nursery Parents 

 

You must apply for a place for your child in 

our Reception Class for September 2019 as 

you are not automatically entitled to one just 

because your child is in our Nursery. 

Please apply online at  

 

schooladmissions@northumberland.gov.uk  

 

 Closing date for applications is 15th January 

2019 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

PTA Fundraising 

Thank you for your support with our 

raffles at the Christmas performances.  

We raised an amazing £337 for school 

funds and a further £90.00 on Wrapping 

Day.  

Thank you so much. 
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